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Broughton Primary School: 28.04.2025 
 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Strive for Five & Attendance Champions: 
Well done to last week’s Strive for Five reading challenge winners (Year 3) and to our Year 6 
Attendance Champions. What a great way to start the summer term! 
 
Uniform: 
We have now changed our uniform provider from Border Embroideries to Coniston 
Corporate Embroidery UK Ltd, which will now make uniform items more cost effective. 
Going forwards, all uniform orders should now be placed directly online with Coniston 
Corporate. You can arrange for items to be delivered direct to school with free delivery or if 
you would prefer for items to be delivered to your home, there will be a postage fee to pay. 
Items should arrive within 5-10 working days of ordering.  
To order, please visit: www.cceuk.org and find our school name under the 
OnlineShops/OrderTemplates tab.  
 
V.E Day anniversary reminder: 
In school, we are planning to mark the anniversary next Thursday with a whole school picnic 
on our astro pitch. For lunch on Thursday 8th May, we would therefore like to invite all of 
pupils to bring along some food items to contribute to the picnic: 

• Early Years and Key-Stage 1 pupils: sweet items (e.g. cakes, fruit, scones, biscuits etc) 

• Key-Stage 2 pupils: Savoury items (crisps, dips, veg sticks, sausage rolls, pizza etc) 
School will provide sandwiches with a range of fillings for the picnic. As we have a number 
of children who have nut-allergies, please can you ensure that any items sent into school 
do not contain any traces of nuts. We will of course check all items, as they arrive in 
school.  
We will decorate the astro with some bunting and place the food on tables with special 
tablecloths – I am sure it will be a lovely afternoon and a great way to acknowledge this very 
important event.  

Friday 25/04/2025 

 Golden Sweatshirt 

Reception Amaya Holland 

Year 1 Hattie Hicklin 

Year 2 Jonah Quinn 

Year 3 Ben Kirkup 

Year 4 Imani Johnston 

Year 5 Phoebe Hannah 

Year 6 Eden Fee 

Wk 21/04/2025 

 Attendance Unauthorised 

Catbells 92.19% 3.13% 

Haystacks 95.67% 1.92% 

Barrow 95.83% 0.0% 

Dodd 98.91% 0.0% 

Blencathra 98.44% 1.56% 

Skiddaw 100.0% 0.0% 

Whole 
School 

97.29% 0.9% 

http://www.cceuk.org/
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Dates for your Summer 1: 
Please note that dates for various events will be added to this list throughout the term 
and so please check dates weekly to keep up to date. 

• Monday 5th May – School closed for Bank Holiday 

• Thursday 8th May 12-1pm – VE day whole-school picnic 

• Monday 12th – Thursday 15th May – Year 6 SATS tests 

• Friday 23rd May 3.20pm – End of half-term 

• Monday 9th June 8.45am – Start of summer term 2 (PLEASE NOTE THAT OUR HALF-

TERM DATES ARE DIFFERENT TO OTHER LOCAL SCHOOLS) 

Kind Regards 

 
 
 
 

Mrs A Bewsher – Headteacher 


